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It is my pleasure to welcome you to the Physical Education Program at the Johnson Elementary School.  I look forward to spending time with your children engaging in various forms of physical activities.  My goal is not only to educate your child, but also to instill a sense of fulfillment and enjoyment that physical activity can bring to a person.  In other words, we want them to have FUN, and keep safe while doing so.  


Keeping safety in mind, there are a few things we would like to ask of you as their parents and/or guardians.  It would be very helpful if you would make sure your children adhere to the following rules on each day they have physical education; which will be once a week.

1. Please wear comfortable clothing.  (No skirts or dresses)

2. Please wear sneakers that tie.  Velcro is acceptable.  Children not wearing sneakers will not be allowed to participate.  (No sandals, open back, or platform shoes)

3. No Jewelry.  (We do not want to see it lost or damaged and we certainly do not want to see anyone get hurt)
4. Please send your child with a note from a doctor if they are unable to participate in their P.E. class.

Thank you for your cooperation and I am truly excited about working with your children this school year.  Feel free to contact me if there are any questions or concerns.
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